
Covid-19 Measures Update (4/4/2020) 
 
Dear Truth members and friends, 
 
In line with the increased level of restrictions instituted, the session would like to remind all to do 
our part in avoiding gathering together. Although this is to start on 7 April, we would be 
implementing this as soon as possible in the spirit of doing the right thing. As such, there will only be 
a minimal number of people at the worship service on this Lord's Day. Please worship God together 
via live streaming either as families or as individuals. 
 
At all times during worship, remember the following: 
1. Attitude- in spirit and in truth. 
2. Attention- put aside all things that distract. 
3. Attire - be appropriately dressed. 
 
For worship services from 12 April onwards,  more information will be given soon. 
 
For Prayer Meeting, we will be using Zoom for the whole meeting, including the prayer session. 
Previous prayer groups will no longer meet physically.  
 
More updates will be given in due time. 
 
Continue to pray for God's blessings and working in our lives and church. 
 
God bless, 
Truth BPC Session  


